
 

Science in year 5 has led to some exciting findings as the classes carry out evaporation experiments 

to finalise assessments in chemistry.  

There has been regular observations and checks to ensure thirsty birds aren’t taking advantage of a 

cool drink of water from the science cups and accidentally altering our data.   

There have been focussed discussions in technology too, around solutions to help animals that live in 

our school environment coexist with such a large student body. Plans are in action to construct 

solutions to both encourage or discourage the use of some school spaces by these animals. Great 

work to all our budding designers and engineers.  

Lastly the year 5’s have embraced their roles as they take over the year 6 duties surrounding oval 

pack up, post pad return and prep mentoring. It is fantastic to see our future leaders responsibly 

assume these roles.  

Keep it up Year 5.  


